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Dates for the 
Diary

Parents evening 
22nd April

Spring Fete 
TBC

Summer BBQ 
17th July

Parents evening 
14th October

Christmas fair
 5th December  

Visit our website www.eachpeachchildcare.co.uk

Welcome to the 20th edition of the Each 

Peach Newsletter! What a fantastic year 

2019 has been! We welcomed lots of new 

children, new staff and a wonderful new 

manager! We are excited for what 2020 will 

bring and look forward to the children 

embarking on lots of exciting adventures and 

taking part in fabulous activities!

Hello 2020!

December 2019 saw the return of our Christmas Craft event but 
with a new name… The Each Peach Winter Fest! And what a 
huge success it was, Father Christmas was there to listen to the 
children’s present wishes, we made decorations for our 
Christmas trees, decorated yummy biscuits, played with some 
festive playdough and raised some fantastic funds for our charity 
Take Shelter. 

Winter Fest 2019 was a huge success! 

News...
We are delighted for 
the return of our Forest 
School programme. 
Keep an eye out for 
photos on facebook 
and 
instagram! 

From the beginning 
of February we will 
be using a new 
software system 
Famly – come and 
see us if you have 
any questions! 

Our wonderful Deputy 
Manager Ellie and 
partner Tom welcomed 
baby Zachary into the 
world!



       Employee of the month!

Mollie was awarded our first employee of the month 
for 2020! Mollie joined us in November 2019 and 
has hit the ground running! Currently she is covering 
the Deputy Manager role while Ellie is off but we are 
delighted that afterwards Mollie will be staying on as 
a senior nursery teacher!

Out and about! 

Bananaberries & Dragonfruits 
went on a very exciting trip to 

the Windfarm on Brighton 
Seafront. Luckily we had a 
windy day so the children 

made their own windmills out 
of recycled objects. We made 
boats out of corks and painted 

picture by blowing through 
straws. To get to the windfarm 
we went on the bus which was 

a great journey in itself! 

A trip to the 
windfarm
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We had a wonderful time visiting Hove 
Library.  We looked through lots of lovely 
books and explored the resources!

Visiting the Library...

Winnie the Pooh Day! 

On 18th January we 
celebrated the birth of Winnie 
the Pooh by AA Milne. We 
headed over to Hove 
Recreational Ground and 
collected some Pooh sticks! 
Take a look at our blog.... 
https://eachpeachchildcare.c
o.uk/7-lessons-we-can-learn-f
rom-winnie-the-pooh/

We love the 
swings! 
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